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PASSAIC COUNTY CLERK OFFERS EXTENDED HOURS FOR  

IN-PERSON VOTING FOR 2012 GENERAL ELECTION 

 
Paterson, NJ – The 2012 General Election is Tuesday, November 6, 2012.  As a result of 
the Hurricane Sandy, the County Clerk’s Office will be offering extended hours for In-Person 
voting.  

 
Registered Passaic County voters who cannot get to the polls on Election Day may vote 
ahead of time in the Passaic County Clerk’s office as follows: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Clerk’s office is located on the 1

st
 Floor, Room 130 of the County’s Administration 

Building at 401 Grand Street, Paterson, New Jersey.  
 
If you need further information, please call the Passaic County Clerk’s Election Division at 
(973) 881-4127.    

 
 

 
 

### 
 

IN-PERSON VOTING EXTENDED HOURS 
 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 1ST 
 

 

8:30 AM  - 8:00 PM 
 

 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 2ND  
 

 

8:30 AM  - 8:00 PM 
 

 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 3RD  
 

 

9:00 AM  - 3:00 PM 
 

 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 4TH   
 

 

9:00 AM  - 3:00 PM 
 


